
 

 

 
 
 

September 19, 2012 
 

 
 

Jeff Turner 
Coppell ISD 
200 S. Denton Tap 
Coppell, TX 75019-3205 

 

 
 

Dear Superintendent Turner: 
 

It is my pleasure to inform you that Coppell ISD has been selected for participation in the Texas 
High Performance Schools Consortium. This selection was made after careful review and 
evaluation of the many excellent applications submitted. 

 
Agency staff will be contacting your designated program contact person to discuss next steps. 
Your immediate contact person at the Texas Education Agency is Jan Lindsey, Assistant 
Director of the Division of Federal & State Education Policy.  

 
Congratulations on your selection. I look forward to learning more about the achievements and 
innovative ideas of your district as we work together to accomplish the mission set forth for the 
Consortium. 

 
Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael L. Williams 
Commissioner of Education 

 
MLW/jl 


